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‘Persuader Rule' Constricts Communications with Workers
About Unions

News

3.23.16


The article, “‘Persuader Rule’ Constricts Communications with Workers About Unions,” featured in

SHRM, discussed Another layer of red tape has been added for employers seeking to avoid

unionization, thanks to the Department of Labor’s (DOL’s) final “persuader rule.

Steve Bernstein weighed in on the new rule.

He said the final rule is an intrusion on law firms’ duty to keep communications with clients

confidential and will present attorneys with the choice of complying with either the federal

persuader rule or state bar rules.

To read the full article, please visit SHRM.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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